
Need for Additional MSF Capacity
�

• The Belfast MSF has the capacity to service the
City's initial fleet requirement, accommodate early
expansion, and provide heavy maintenance. 

• As part of Stage 2 LRT network planning, a 
requirement for additional light maintenance and
storage capacity has been identified to
accommodate the ultimate LRT fleet. 

• Fleet requirements for the LRT network have been 
reviewed and updated to take into account phased
opening and expansion of service in 2023, 2031
and beyond. 

• By 2031, there will likely be a requirement for an
additional light maintenance and/or storage
capacity to service increased ridership at either an
expanded Belfast MSF or the Woodroffe site, or 
both. 

• Any new MSF facility will likely be constructed in
phases over a number of years. 
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